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Malaga, April 2nd 2012

Dear colleagues and friends:

We want to thank you for your participation in the Knowledge Transfer Center
of Methodology and Best Practices in Strategic Planning in the Mediterranean (Malaga
KTC) Launch Seminar held in Malaga on 22th and 23th March. Thanks to your
contributions and interest has been completed successfully.

We have had representatives from Turkey. Lebanon, Morocco, Barcelona, Jaen,
and of course, Malaga. Thanks to the contributions of all of them we could define the
main lines of work to be carried out in KTC-Malaga in the next years about
methodologies transfer, projects and knowledge of good practices developed in other
Mediterranean cities.

All presentations, exhibitions and interventions are reflected in the various
documents which are available on our website: www.ciedes.es.

We hope that this first meeting will serve as a starting point for creating a
network of experts and interested persons who, through the platform, can share their
opinions, experiences and knowledge on these subjects; that is why we invite you to
continue to enrich KTC with your contributions.

We reiterate our gratitude for your presence at this seminar and our city, and are
available for any observation or suggestions.

Sincerely,

M?® del Carmen Garcia Peiia
Managing Director
CIEDES Foundation

KTC Malaga



